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Thursday 20th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Key Stage One are currently trying to organise a trip to Southport for our Fantastic Finish linked to the 
Seaside. As we are all aware prices across the board are increasing and this is also the case with coach 
transport for trips.  
 
As always, the school will subsidise the trip as much as possible to ensure that it is affordable for parents 
however we still need a little more support to make sure fantastic activities like this can take place. 
 
Therefore, Key Stage One have decided to create some Seaside Themed cakes, biscuits and sweet treats 
to sell after school to raise some further funds.  These sales will take place on: 

Year 1 – Tuesday 25th April 3.15-3.30 
Year 2 – Tuesday 2nd May 3.15-3.30 

on the Main Playground and are open to parents, carers and children from all year groups. We look 
forward to seeing you all there! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Key Stage One 
 


